
 

Friday 5th November 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Partnership Working 
I wanted to update you on our recent situation. The governors set up a management partnership with 
Langtree Community Primary School at the end of July with the aim to provide capacity and shared 
leadership. I have had to spend more time there most recently due to low staffing levels. In my absence 
our senior leadership team are available to help on the days that I am based there. Please do let me know 
if you would like to find out more about the partnership and we can arrange a meeting for this.  
 
Uniform and P.E Kits 

In line with covid guidelines we are still keeping the rooms around the school well ventilated and with the 
change in weather temperatures please make sure your child is now wearing their Autumn/Spring P.E kit 
and uniform so they stay as warm as possible in class.  

P.E Kit 
Full length leggings/jogging bottoms – plain black not fashioned (Autumn/Spring term)  Shorts- black 
(Summer term)  

Grey Marl T-shirt with School Logo (available to order)  

Grey Marl Hoody with School Logo (optional) Or normal school jumper/fleece 

PE shoes – trainers are recommended 

PTFA Meeting 

The PTFA meeting is on Wednesday 10th November at 7pm via teams. Please find the link here.  

Tempest Photography – Thursday 18th November (NEW DATE) 

We have Tempest Photography in school on Thursday 18th November to take photographs. This 

year Tempest will take individual and sibling photos of children within our school setting and this will be 

during the school day.   

If your child usually has P.E on a Thursday then please send them in wearing their school uniform. (They 

can still wear their trainers for a P.E session as the photo is just head and shoulders. They DO NOT need 

their P.E kit bringing into school).  

 

Poppy Appeal 2021 

If you would like to donate to the Poppy Appeal this year then we have a Bishops Tawton Primary School 

just giving page where you can donate.  

 

Dates:  

Wednesday 10th November  - PTFA meeting 7pm  

Wednesday 17th November – Parent Forum meeting 8.45am – 9.30am 

Thursday 18th November - Tempest photography individual photos  

Thursday 18th November - Open Afternoon for prospective families for September 2022 intake. 

Friday 19th November – Children in Need (details to follow)  

Friday 17th December – Last day of term  

https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web/school_uniform/185075
https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web/school_uniform/185075
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZTM2YjRjMTQtMDNkNy00MDI5LWI3ZmEtNWQxMjJmYTJkNGIw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b7d70708-bf99-4ea8-aa6f-27409ae163b3%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%228ddc31f0-164d-41cb-8fbe-1bfe78aaaa84%22%7d
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bishops-tawton-primary-school4

